
WAKES COLNE AND CHAPPEL 

WORLD WAR 1 CENTENARY CELEBRATION 

The Village Hall Management Committee supported by Chappel and Wakes 

Colne Parish Councils are organising a Free Lunch, in Celebration of the 

cessation of World War 1 on November 11th 1918. The Lunch will be held on 

Sunday 11th November [Remembrance Day]. The Lunch will be available from 

1.30pm until 4.00 pm and all residents of Wakes Colne and Chappel are invited 

to attend. The meal will be themed to reflect food and drink that would have 

been consumed at the time but also have a vegetarian option to reflect 

modern preferences. A copy of the full Menu will be distributed to all 

households about a month before the lunch.  Residents who have any family 

mementos from the period are welcome to bring them along for display. Any 

donations offered will be split between the Village Hall Renovation fund and 

The British Legion. For further details contact Christine Underwood 07983 
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